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February 21, 2023 
 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 
  
I was planning to participate in the Step 1 Hearing on Wednesday, February 22.  
 
Unfortunately, I have travel plans, including flights, hotel, etc., made months ago for April 5- 9 and will 
be unable to participate on April 6th.   
 
Is it possible to push this hearing date out a couple more days so that I may attend? 
  
Thank you so much for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
  
Karen Steele 
Intervenor 
  
 


